
 
 

No:BPS/BDPA(I)/Fixed-Medical/Surat-Ahmedabad/2025     Dated 6
th
  June 2024                             

       

To: 

Mr. Govind Kewlani Ji, 

Chief General Manager, BSNL, 

 Gujarat Telecom Circle,  7th Floor, Telephone Bhavan, 

 Ellis Bridge, Ahmedabad. 380006 

 

Sub: A request to release fund for Fixed Medical Allowance to the Pensioners of BSNLMRS for 

Surat and Ahmedabad District, for the year 2024-25. 

Respected Sir, 

 

1. Sir, we enclose herewith a letter No. NIL dated 04.06.2025 received by us from the District 

Secretary, BDPA (INDIA), Surat District. 

 

2. It says there is no response from the Administrative office of PGMTD Surat. Personal meet to 

represent our problems/demands is also neglected 

 

3. Sir, we regret to write that despite repeated efforts to meet the PGM Surat by our office 

bearers, for the reasons best known to the administration, they are never allowed to meet the 

PGM Since its inception, which is very grave and deserves instructions from your office to the 

PGM Surat to meet the office bearers and try to settle the long pending grievances of the 

Association. 

 

 We, therefore, request you to kindly cause the redressal of grievances of Surat District and also ensure 

that the adequate fund is released for these two districts. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

(D.D. MISTRY) 

Secretary BSNL/PSU BPS    Encls: As stated. 

 

Copy to: 

1. The G.M. Finance o/O CGM Gujarat, Ahmedabad. 

2. Shri Robert J Ravi, CMD BSNL, New Delhi. 

3 Dr. Kalyan Sagar Nippani, Dir (HR), Corporate Office, New Delhi 

5 Shri S.C Maheshwari, SG BPS New Delhi 

6. Shri V. Srinivas, Secretary, DOPPW, New Delhi 

7. The PGM Surat Telecom District, Surat 

7 The District Secretary, BDPA (INDIA), Surat.  


